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School Calendar 

10/1 Little Caesar’s Forms Due 
 
10/9 4:30PM Harvest Sale  
Dinner & Auction 
 
10/22 

 

No Bussing Dates 

Friday 10/8 A.M. & P.M. 
Wednesday 10/13 P.M. 
Friday 10/29 P.M. 
Wednesday 11/10 P.M. 
 

Hot Lunch 

Friday 10/1 Pizza & Ice Cream 
 

Wednesday 10/6  
Corn Dog & Chips 
 

Friday 10/8 Pizza & Ice Cream 
 

Wednesday 10/13 
Tater tots & Caesar Salad 
 

Friday 10/15 Pizza & Ice Cream 
 

Band Practice 

Band practice sheets are due 
each Friday 
 

Newsletter Information 

 Deadline is 7P.M. Tuesday 
Send submissions to 
Newsletter@EastMartin.org 

 
East Martin Christian 
School 
269-672-5722 
Office@EastMartin.org 
www.EastMartin.org 

 East Martin Christian School 

516 118th Avenue  ~   Martin, MI 49070 

Principal’s Note 

"The Lord will indeed give what is good, and our land will yield 
its harvest." Ps 85:12 
 
The Harvest Sale dinner and auction are rapidly approaching.  
I would like to personally invite and welcome all of the new 
families to this event. It's a great opportunity to meet other 
families and help support the school. Supper, by donation, is 
served from 4:30 - 6:30PM.  The live auction begins at 5:00PM. 
Please join us for as much of the evening as you can.  
 
In Christ,   
Gail Riddering 
 
Harvest Sale Dinner & Auction 

East Martin Christian School’s 78th annual  Harvest Sale Dinner and Auction is  
scheduled for Saturday, October 9th.  Dinner is served from 4:30-6:30PM, and the live 
auction begins at 5:00PM and continues until all items are auctioned. This is a big 
event, so invite your family and friends. Please start thinking of a new (not used) item 
or service you could donate. Some of the items auctioned off include: fresh produce, 
handmade quilt, homemade goodies, handmade items, and gift cards. Please bring 
your items to school or contact the school office by October 4th to let us know what 
you are donating so that we can put your item in the Harvest Sale booklet.  

 

Please see the website under the "support" tab for a list of items donated so 
far:  https://eastmartin.org/support/ 

The auction items will be on tables outside of the library. Feel free to come 
take a look before or after school the week of Oct. 4 - 8.  

The 8th graders will be selling pop, water, candy, dessert and glow sticks at the 
auction. The proceeds from their sales go toward their end of year class trip 
and class gift.  

*Parents, children are welcome to attend this event as well. Supervision is not 
provided, but they are welcome to join the fun.  

https://eastmartin.org/support/


J.C. Wheeler Library Book Sale 

The J.C. Wheeler Library, Friends of the Library, will be holding their book sale 
on Friday, October 8th from 9:00AM to 5:00PM, and on Saturday, October 9th 
beginning at 9:00AM. The book sale will be held at the Martin Township Hall. 
Come support the library and find a good read! 
 

Little Caesar’s Fundraiser 

Pizza! Pizza! Information packets were sent home Wednesday, September 8th. 
Don’t forget to ask family, friends, and co-workers. Orders can be placed 
online if this is easier, but please use our ID number (387536) so that the credit 

goes to our school. The top seller will get a $25 gift card. Paper forms and money are due Friday,  
October 1st, and online orders are due by Saturday, October 2nd. The exact pick-up date is yet to be 
determined, but pizza orders are estimated to be picked up the week of October 18th. For more  
information, please see the order form or talk to Lori Schipper. Thank you for your participation! 
 
School Closings 

In the event of a weather-related school closing, we follow Martin Public Schools. I will send an email 
just as soon as I'm notified, but you might want to check media stations or sign up for alerts using  
Martin Public as the school name.  Please note, this include fog delays that are occasionally called last 
minute. Please check!  
 

Hot Lunch 

The hot lunch schedule is now listed on our website under the “Parents” tab. 
 
Newsletter Info 

Every other week on Thursdays both a paper copy and a digital copy of this newsletter will be sent home. The paper 
copy will be sent home with the youngest/only child. Please look for it each time as it will contain important  
information about upcoming dates, events, fundraisers, etc.  It will also be available on our website. 
 
If  you would like to submit something to be included in our newsletter, please have any requested items in by the 
end of the day on Tuesday. Requested newsletter announcements should be sent to newsletter@eastmartin.org.  
Paper submissions put into the newsletter folder may be missed, so please submit your requests via email. 
 

 

Now he who supplies seed to the sower and bread for food will also 

supply and increase your store of seed and will enlarge the harvest 

of your righteousness. 
 

2 Corinthians 9:10 

 

Thank you, Lord, for the harvest! 

mailto:newsletter@eastmartin.org

